
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

 I hope this letter finds you well.  On Wednesday the 24th of November the 

T.Y., 5th and 6th year Art class are to travel to Ballymorris pottery, Limerick 

City Galley and the Limerick Museum. We will travel during school time 

and we will be back for home time.  

The cost of the trip is covered by the Creative Schools Programme.  

 If you allow your daughter/son to travel please submit the permission slip 

using the link which will be sent via SMS. 

We hope to give them a short time in Dooradoyle Shopping Centre. 

Thank you.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 _Ms Moroney__ 

 

 


